
Registration 

Registration for the fall semester and summer sessions usually takes place in March, while registration 
for the spring semester usually takes place in October. All VSB first-year students and sophomores are 
required to meet with their Peer Advisor and/or their Academic Advisor to go over the curriculum 
requirements and to receive their registration PIN before registering for an upcoming semester. 
Although juniors and seniors receive a generic registration PIN, they are encouraged to meet with their 
academic advisor. 

Note: A student may not sit in a closed section of a course with the intention of being added to the 
class at a later date. A student cannot be signed into a closed section by the faculty member. 
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